
August 1, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are pleased that your child will be attending Monelison Middle School this year! To help
your child adjust to a new school, we are offering a transition day that is scheduled for Tuesday,
August 15, 2022 from 9:00 - 12:00 pm for elementary students and from 8:00-11:00 am for
secondary students.

Transition day at the elementary school will be offered to prekindergarten, kindergarten, and new
to school first grade students. Middle school transition day will be offered to sixth grade and
new to school seventh grade students, while the high school transition will be open to ninth grade
students and new to school tenth grade students.

Transportation will be provided to bring those students invited to transition day to school this day
as well as to take them home. Parents/guardians can bring their children to and from school as
well. All students will be served a light snack at no cost.

This will be a great opportunity for your child to get to know their teacher(s) and the location of
their classroom(s) without other students in the buildings. The first day of school for all students
will be Wednesday, August 16, 2023, but we look forward to seeing your child a day early.
Please contact us with any questions you have regarding our transition day.

Sincerely,

Ryan White

Principal


